
 

It’s great to have you all back in school. We 

have made a few changes to help keep us all 

safe …. 

 

 

Important changes to our 
school rules 

To keep us all safe, respectful and ready to learn 

 



 

• You have probably heard of ‘social distancing’. 
Try your best to stay 2m away from other people 
in your class – even the teacher ! 

• Think of it as a protective force-field 
you have around you, like you are a 
super hero ! 

Try your best to stay apart from others 



• 1200 × 675 

 

 

Stay inside your class ‘bubble’ all day 
 
 
 
 
 
 

It is important that 

we do not mix 

with children or adults 

from the other classes 

at the moment 
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Especially at break and lunchtime 
 
 
 
 

It is very hard, 

but when we go 

outside, please 

try to keep your 

distance even if 

you are playing a 

game. 



 
 

Tell an adult if you feel unwell 
 
 
 
 
 

If you have been 

sick or feel sick, 

or if you think you 

have a 

temperature, tell 

an adult quickly. 



 

This includes reading books, pens and pencils. The only 

things that can come into school and go home are your 

lunch boxes, water bottles and coats. 
 
 

 

You can bring a snack in from home as well for morning break 

Do not bring things in from home 
or take things home with you from school 



 

Come to school and leave only using the gates you 
have been shown and follow the 1-way system 



 

Catch it, kill it, bin it ! 

If you cough or sneeze try and do it into 

a tissue, and then put the tissue into the 

nearest bin 



Wash your hands regularly 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Wash your hands for with soap and water for 20 seconds 

and then dry them properly (remembering to put your 

used towel in the bin) or use hand sanitizer every 

time you enter the room, especially after you 

have been to the toilet or before you are about 

to eat. Your teacher will help you to remember 

to do this! 



 

• Be: SAFE, RESPECTFUL AND READY TO LEARN 

 
• All the usual school rules apply. You can 
still earn Team Points, so make sure the 
adult in room catches you doing the right 
thing ! 

Follow the normal school rules well ! 



 

Let’s do this together ! 

If we can all follow these extra 

rules to keep us safe for the next 

few weeks, then hopefully we can 

all come back to school in 

September and things will be a 

bit more like normal. 

 
Let’s do this together ! 


